
 

 

 

 

 

 

November 25th, 2023 

 

 

Dear [First Name], 

 

Over the past few years, many across the diocese have experienced hardships from the pandemic, 

to fires and floods, which have left a profound mark on each of us. As a result, an increasing 

number of people are experiencing food insecurity, poverty, and homelessness.  

 

Because of your continued help and support, our Emergency Shelters Program has been able to 

provide shelter, access to personal care items and necessities, and help to apply for benefits.  As 

well this program provides support while helping shelter occupants to find long-term housing and 

employment. Furthermore, as a result of the continued and growing need of those experiencing 

homelessness, the Emergency Shelters Program added five shelters this fall. I am also pleased to 

say that our Emergency Shelters Program received a grant to help shelter occupants receive 

counselling and mental health services. Helping those in need is essential in our mission as 

Christians. Through these actions, we follow the Lord’s command to look after the homeless and 

we help facilitate opportunities for others to encounter, experience, and come to know Christ. 

 

As we continue to serve those in need, especially through this Emergency Shelters Program, I ask 

that you prayerfully consider donating to our Mission Collection. I am very grateful for any 

donations you can give and thank you for your continued support.  

 

You can donate by: 

 

•   Mailing the enclosed envelope 

•   Credit card by calling (902) 429-9800 ext. 125 

•   Giving online at our website: www.halifaxyarmouth.org 

•   Dropping your envelope in the collection at your local parish church 

•  Setting up a monthly Pre-Authorized Remittance by calling (902) 429-9800 ext. 309 

•   Sending an E-Transfer to finance@halifaxyarmouth.org-In the memo please write 

“Mission 2023” 

 

Sincerely in Christ, 

 

 
✝Brian Joseph Dunn 

Archbishop of Halifax-Yarmouth 
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